Urges Philippine Islands To
Keep Spanish Heritage

A visiting prolessor from Standford University,
California, who arrived yesterday strongly urged
the Filipinos to preserve the Spanish culture in the
Philippines.

The visitor, Dr, Alfred Coester, professor of
allied subjects dealing on the Spanish occupation

of America, arrived on hoard the m. s. Boiserain
from Europe. He is staying here four days in the
course of a world cultural tour

"The Philippines’ . he said, "is rich in Spanish
culture because of the three centuries of Spanish
occupation.  Your country can well be proud of
this heritage .

{Del diario de Manila “"The Philippines
Herald”. 5 de Noviembre 1%53)
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